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Hello Jamie,

This letter is in regard to our family's complete rejection of the Fowler creek RV park and wedding venue
that pat dineen is proposing.

We have lived in Granite Creek for 11 years and have enjoyed the private and secluded forest living,
acceptable traffic, acceptable volume of road use into our granite creek community.  the beauty of no light
pollution, trust in our small community to minimise fire hazards and respect for minimal noise pollution.

All of this will drastically be affected and forever negatively changed if an RV park and wedding venue is
approved for Fowler creek.

Please deny the proposal for this large commercial complex in our small preserved residential
community.

additional topics that will be drastically affected are:

Concerns about evacuation routes in a forest fire emergency.

drastically increased off road vehicle use on FSR 4517

We dont want this to be a facility "go to" for OHV vehicles to vacation regularly. (dust, noise, fire risk etc)

Fire risk and environmental concerns, parties in the creeks and environmental damage that comes with
the territory of vacationers destroying trails, roads, leaving trash behind.

Pat Daneen owns a large wedding venue near town...is there a need for another one in our small
neighborhood?

this proposal will have enormous negative impacts on Granite Creek residents.

Infrastructure upgrades will be Needed for upgrades to Fowler Creek Rd, the Westside Rd intersection,
and Forest Service Road 4517....who will maintain the road and snow removal in the winter.  who will pay
for this?  We already have serious issues with road maintenance...come out and take a look.

how will our residential community be protected with these commercial activities?

Addressing issues related to dust, noise, light pollution, and increased ORV use.

again, please deny this application.

Sincerely,
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Brenda Cannon
Alex Efremoff
  


